
MINUTES OF THE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD 

FEBRUARY 24, 2021 

 

Board meeting was originally scheduled for February 17th, 2021, but due to inclement weather it was 

changed to February 24th. 

On the 24th of February, 2021, the ABC Board did convene at Little Rock, Arkansas for its regular monthly 

meeting and in attendance were Freddie Black, Chairman, and Jamie Anderson. Steve Smith, Pam 

DePriest, and Alex Blass attended by Go To. 

The Board accepted the Director’s Decisions, Violation Resume, Warning Letters and request for extension 

of inactive status letters.  Board member Jamie Anderson made a motion to approve, Steve Smith 

seconded the motion and the motion passed with a 5-0 vote. 

Chairman Black announced that the next ABC Board meeting would be held on March 17, 2021 at 9:00 

a.m., which was the third Wednesday of June. The meeting would be held in the 1515 West 7th Street, 5th 

Floor Conference Room, Little Rock, Arkansas. 

Director Chandler requested a 30 day consideration for the hotel-motel-restaurant mixed drink 

application for Jonathan C. Schalk, Hyatt Place Fayetteville/Springdale, located at 348 Van Asche Drive, 

Fayetteville, once the business has been posted for 30 days and no opposition had been received, action 

could be taken on the application.  Board member Jamie Anderson made a motion to approve the 30 day 

action, Steve Smith seconded the motion and the motion passed with a 5-0 vote. 

The Board meeting was then adjourned 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________        ______________________________ 

            Freddie Black, Chairman               Doralee Chandler, Director  

 

 

 

 

 

 


